
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

November 21, 2022 
 
 
GLCSD Customer, 
 
 
 
On November 14, 2022, the GLCSD Board of Directors signed a Resolution adopting 
the new water and sewer rates.  
 
Pursuant to Senate Bill 323, customers must bring a challenge to new or increased 
water or sewer rates within 120 days of the effective date or date of final passage, 
adoption, or approval of the ordinance or resolution adopting the water or sewer rate. It 
was not on the CSDA publication for Prop 218 detailing what needed to be included in 
the hearing letter.  
 
 
Per the November 14, 2022, hearing the new rate increases will begin on December 1, 
2022.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
GLCSD Board of Directors 
 

 

 

 

Grizzly Lake Community Services District 
119 Delleker Road, Portola, CA 96122 

Tel: (530) 832-5225 ● Fax: (530) 832-1319 
Email: glcsddelleker@gmail.com 

 

 


